
 

March 11, 2019 

 
 

Ms. Nina Ruiz 

El Paso County Community Services Department  

Planning Division 
2880 International Circle, Suite 110 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

Subject: Security Water District Drinking Water Mitigation System, Aquifer Impact Report 
   

Dear Ms. Ruiz,  

AECOM was retained by the United States Army Corp of Engineers to perform the design and 
construction of the Drinking Water Mitigation System (DWMS) for the Security Water District, Colorado 

Springs, Colorado. Please see Project Summary and Construction Drawings for additional project details. 

The following is the Aquifer Impact Report for construction. 

Aquifer Impact Report 

Impacts to groundwater are not anticipated during the construction of the Security Drinking Water 

Mitigation Facility. According to the Security DWMS geotechnical report, groundwater was detected at 

30 feet below ground surface (ft bgs). These groundwater levels were consistent with the State of 
Colorado Information Marketplace for Well Depths and Groundwater Elevation Data, which states 

groundwater generally, ranges from 20 to 80 ft bgs within the Security project site.     

 

Sincerely,  

 

Bill Wemmert, PE 


